
 

 

CITY OF STATESBORO 
CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION MINUTES 

February 03, 2015 

A work session of the Statesboro City Council was held on February 03, 2015 at 10:30 a.m. in 

the Council Chambers at City Hall. Present were Mayor Jan Moore; Council Members: Will 

Britt, Phil Boyum, John Riggs and Travis Chance. Also present was Interim City Manager 

Robert Cheshire and City Clerk Sue Starling, along with other staff. Absent were Councilman 

Lewis and City Attorney Alvin Leaphart. 

 

  

The meeting was called to order by Mayor Jan Moore. The following topics were discussed. 

 

  

1. Proposed Personnel Policy and Procedures 

2. Presentation of fees and schedules 

 

Director of Human Resources Jeff Grant updated Council on the Personnel Policy.  Jeff Grant 

stated this is an overhaul to the personal Policy but at the same time it does maintain the 

foundation of the Personnel Policy as a whole.   

 

Director of Public Safety Wendell Turner presented a restructuring plan for personnel in the 

Police Department. 

 

Interim City Manager Robert Cheshire updated Council on the proposed changes to the current 

fees and rates for the F/Y 2016 budget. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 

 

  

 

 


